
 
 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 

Starting Monday, 6/24 paving, milling, and sealing of the parking lots will begin. 
 
Location 1 – Parking lot in front of treatment center (PHOTO 1) will be closed for 
parking due to milling and paving till 6/25. Please remove all vehicles from 
location 1 by Sunday, 6/23 at 8PM for the preparation of paving.  
 
 

 
 
 
Please flip this page over to see location 2 of seal coating and line strip. 



Location 2 – Main entrance, Wildflower Court, parking in main lot (PHOTO 2) will 
be closed for seal coat and line stripping from Wednesday 6/26 till Thursday 6/27. 
The main entrance to campus will be closed – you will have to use the Cambridge 
Drive entrance. If you live on Wildflower and will need to use your vehicle on 
6/26-6/27, we ask you to pull your car out and park in a non-highlighted area in 
PHOTO 2. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Please call us with any 
questions (814) 288-2724. 


